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Finance Committee Meeting 

9.21.23 – 4 p.m. 

 

Questions for the Rescue Squads 

 

 

1) Are both rescue squads willing to sign an MOU with the County? 

 

 

2) Are both rescue squads willing to sell their assets to the County? 

 

 

2a) If willing to sell assets to the County, what would be the time frame? 

 

 

2b) If willing to sell assets to the County, what is the rescue squads rough 

estimated values or purchase price? 

 

 

2c) Are the rescue squads willing to turn over their assets to the County 

without compensation? 

 

 

2d)  If yes to question 2c, what is their time frame? 

 

 

3) Are both rescue squads willing to do revenue sharing on billing revenue? This 

would require both rescue squads to provide a financial audit of their 

organization to the County. 

 

 

4) Are any of the rescue squads planning to purchase new ambulances? 

 

 

5) If the answer to question four is no, when would the County need to purchase 

new ambulances? 

 

 

6) What is the cost of a new ambulance? 
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7) What is the lead time for delivery of an ambulance? 

 

 

8) Do any of the rescue squads have plans to run calls in the next twelve months? 

 

 

9) When will the County have their own EMS license? 

 

 

10) When would the County estimate the hiring of County EMS staff will take 

place? 

 

 

11) What is the estimated annual cost of County EMS employees including 

benefits? 

 

 


